
    

November 3, 2021


Dear Valued Woodford Customer:


Woodford Manufacturing Company will be increasing prices effective December 1, 2021.  This price 
adjustment is necessary due to ongoing increases in raw materials, transportation, labor and general 
overhead.


Wall Faucets +12%

Wall Hydrants +15%

Yard Hydrants +10-12%

Vacuum Breakers / Parts +10%

Thermalines / Utility Hydrants / Sanitary Hydrants +12%

Roof Hydrants / Sanitary Roof Hydrants +15%

Other Miscellaneous +10%


These are average increases per category and some prices will slightly vary.


Complete Price Lists and Prices in Excel format will be available online in the next few weeks at 
www.woodfoodmfg.com.


We appreciate your business and support and will continue to work to ship product consistently on a 
timely basis.


If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Woodford customer service 
at 800-621-6032.


Sincerely,


R. Scott Simms

R. Scott Simms 

Woodford National Sales Manager

Excellence Always.....Striving For Perfection

http://www.woodfoodmfg.com

